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IR.025/2019 
        19 December 2019 

 

Re: Report on Big Lot Transaction 
To President 
 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
  

According to the Stock Exchange of Thailand requesting T Engineering Corporation Public Company 
Limited (the “Company”) to report on Big Lot transaction on December 18, 2019 representing 12.36% of total 
paid-up capital of the Company. The Company would like to inform that the Company has not been notified by 
the shareholder(s) who made such transaction. If there is any additional information, the Company will report 
to the Stock Exchange of Thailand. 

However, the such transaction does not affect the management structure and policy of the Company in 
all aspects.  

Please be informed accordingly. 
 

                                                                                  Sincerely yours, 
                                 
 

                   (Mr. Tradsin Chongussayakul) 
                       Chief Executive Officer and Acting Managing Director  
                T Engineering Corporation Public Company Limited 


